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Neal – There may be a stream and wetland areas on this site based on soil maps and the aerial
photos I’ve seen. I’ll need two days of dry weather before I can look at the site to see if hydrologic
determinations or wetland delineations are necessary. If time is an issue, you may want to have a
consultant go ahead and assess the site. Thanks,
 

Jason Dees | Environmental Scientist
Division of Water Resources/Chattanooga Environmental Field Office
1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206
Chattanooga, TN 37402
p. 423-634-5704
Jason.Dees@tn.gov
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